Important message - arrivals
possible till 1.11.2020

Dear Students,

We would like to apologize for misinterpreting translation of the English version. Dormitories are opened and in full
operation. Dormitories will not close and you may continue with your accommodation, so you do not need to leave. You
are welcome to stay with us.

Students, who haven arrived yet, may check-in any time. Only if you are interested you may postpone your arrival, but
we are still opened and in full operation.

We apologize for any inconveniences caused. In case of any further questions or any queries, do not hesitate to contact
us at koleje.bounce@kam.cuni.cz

Kind regards,

Head of Accommodation department



